
Gloucester Township and Mayor Mayer are excited to introduce a 
fully permitted 55,000 SF Data Center Site with Supplemental On-
Site Solar Power that will be open for business in the last quarter of 
2017.The data center is strategically located on the backbone of the 
internet network and will be Camden County’s first green data center 
with surrounding 62 acre solar farm. Ideal for single-tenant, colo-
cation, government agency, and compliance users, Gloucester Data 
Center is promising to positively impact the economy of Gloucester 
Township and surrounding areas.

PAGE 2
Green 
Data Center
5 MW green center featuring extreme 

power and efficient cooling

PAGE 4
Recreation 
Department
Registration for Summer Classes 

begins March 27th at Rec Center

PAGE 6
Hawaiian Guitar
Festival
Experience the authentic Hawaiian 
sound!

5 MW
Green Data Center 
is coming to 
Gloucester Township

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From the Police Department to Public Works to the Depart-
ment of Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the 
latest news in our community!
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 It comes as no surprise that Gloucester Township, NJ has always been 
enjoying its prime geographical location. Situated on over 23 sq. miles, 
it’s just minutes away from Philadelphia, Jersey Shore and New York. 
However, a little is known that it is also located on the backbone of the 
United States Internet Network – the fact so tremendously valuable from 
an economical perspective.
    Every fiber optic in America runs through Philadelphia, PA and Cam-
den, NJ making Camden County, NJ one of the fastest-growing network 
traffic routes in the United States. Such a vital Internet backbone proves 
a strategic location to East Coast companies for disaster recovery oper-
ations as well as business continuity in an event of disruptive incidents. 
Furthermore, Camden County, NJ is a part of the Greater Philadelphia 
Region, commonly referred to as the Tri-State Area, Delaware Valley 
Region, and the Northeast Corridor of Mid-Atlantic USA. The Northeast 
Corridor and Interstate 95 link a contiguous sprawl of suburbs and cities 
comprising one of the world’s most important concentrations of finance, 
media, communications, education, medicine, and technology.
    Just 15 miles away from Philadelphia and within minutes from five 
major highways, it’s no wonder why Camden County’s Gloucester 
Township became an obvious choice for Renewable Energy Capital, 
LLC to establish a 5 MW state-of-the-art Gloucester Data Center. The 
municipally-approved 55,000 square foot data center will have on-site 
solar power and will be constructed to offer energy efficient designs to 
reduce electricity consumption, cooling costs, and power usage effective-
ness (PUE) with reclaimed water-based cooling methods.
   Situated on 5.1 acres adjacent to a solar energy farm, the site features 
a 100 Gigabit Ethernet network and multi-independent fiber loops. The 
Gloucester Data Center will be built as a Tier-3 facility which will be 
concurrently maintainable and will allow for any planned maintenance 
activity of power and cooling systems to take place without disrupting 
the operations of the data center. 

The facility will be private, secured and isolated from the public with 
5 MW of available redundant power, a Public Service Electric and Gas 
(PSE&G) interconnection via two independent 13.2 kV circuits and two 
separate electrical and fiber feeds on both North and South points of the 
building.  
The solar fields are situated on 62 acres adjacent to the Gloucester Data 
Center’s site. This 9.75 MWdc solar system is estimated to generate over 
12,000,000 kWh of net-metered electricity annually and the host custom-
er can expect a reduction of electricity costs by approximately $.04 per 
kWh with a fixed long term contract in PSE&G territory. This major cost 
reduction will result in an estimated annual electricity savings of $500,000 
just in the first year alone. The property is also located in the Gloucester 
Township’s Redevelopment Zone and qualifies for a 5 year graduated tax 
abatement program which phases in property taxes over a 5 year period. 
In addition to that, the solar power purchase agreements provide a fixed, 
predictable cost of electricity for the duration of the agreement which in 
turn can substantially reduce electricity costs and lower operating expenses 
for businesses; both facilities are planned to be placed into service during 
the forth quarter of 2017.
      “It is a win-win situation for the both parties: the developers of the data 
center as well as for Gloucester Township,” said Mayor David R. May-
er.  One of exciting features of the Gloucester Data Center is the addition 
of connectivity infrastructure improvements which is a direct economic 
benefit to the Gloucester Township community. The advantages of a high 
speed fiber network infrastructure will result in a faster internet which will 
help create jobs, attract new businesses, better serve existing businesses, 
keep critical jobs in town, advance healthcare, education and research, ini-
tiate tech booms, incubate start-ups, support home-based productivity, and 
increase home values. “More fiber gives a solid incentive for businesses to 
relocate to Gloucester Township resulting in a strong economic growth for 
the Township and surrounding areas, “stated Mayor David R. Mayer.

For additional information, please contact Trish Pappano: 484-868-7901, 
trishpappano@kw.com







Public Works are preparing 
the fields for the season!

Pictured are the Park and Recreation crew preparing baseball/softball 

fields for the beginning of the season. There are 19 Baseball/Softball 

complexes with a total of 43 baseball/softball fields. 

It usually takes Public Works about three to four weeks to prepare for 

the season, weather permitting.



Hawaiian Slack Key Guitar 
Festival coming to 
Gloucester Township in April

In an effort to provide excellent service to our 
residents while maintaining operational efficien-
cies within our office, Gloucester Township has 
automated the receipt and posting of payments 
made through a bank’s online bill pay service. 
We ask that residents use their tax account ID 
for reference. We appreciate your compliance 
with this request and we strive to post your pay-
ment as timely as possible.
Please contact Tax Office at 856-228-4000 
should you have any questions.

Gloucester Township 
Implements

Online Automated 
Tax Payment System

Experience  the Hawaiian Slack Key Guitar Festival, an event dubbed “Must See” by 
Acoustic Guitar Magazine.Played from the heart and soul, the Hawaiian Slack Key (ki 
ho’alu) is one of the great acoustic guitar traditions in the world. The Slack Key Festival 
features some of the most respected names in the genre in the most prestigious Hawai-
ian concert to tour the mainland U.S. It comes to Camden County College, Blackwood, 
NJ on April 13, 7:30 p.m . Presented by Mainstage Center for the Arts, the artist lineup 
includes prominent artists Ikaika Brown, Blayne Asing,  Stephen Inglis, Michael Keale, 
Chris Lau, along with local artists Bill Wynne and the Aloha Boys. It is hosted by Harry 
Soria. For tickets, visitwww.mainstage.org, or call  (855) 936-2467. ext 3.

Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely, 


